
Matt and Jonna Ashwood have been members of Westminster for about 10 
years. Between them they are very grateful to have 4 adult children and 5 
grandchildren - all in Nashville! 

As a young boy, Matt followed his parents from Boston to Donelson in 1966 
on the “two year plan”. Matt was very fortunate to spend most of his career in 
Nashville as the President of two successful companies. As his career wound 
down, Matt has found fulfillment by getting involved with a number of the 
great ministries here at Westminster. 

Matt very much enjoys his time with the Disaster Relief crew’s, as well as 
Living Waters, Westminster Home Connections, Equal Chance for Education, 
and Habitat. Matt currently serves on the Hands On Mission Committee. 

 


